Republic of the PYilippines

Bepartment of Education
REGION XI
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF DAVAO DE ORO

Office of the Schools Division
Superintendent
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TO : Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
Chief Education Supervisors
Heads of Public and Private Schools
Section/Unit Heads
All Others Concerned

SUBJECT Information on the New NCIP Davao de Oro Provincial Officer

DATE : February 27, 2024

1. Herewith is a letter from the NCIP Davao de Oro Provincial Office dated
February 19, 2024, informing the new NCIP Provincial Officer effective

February 15, 2024.

2. Relative to this, all communications for the Office of the National Commission
on Indigenous Peoples (NCIP) Provincial Officer and all documents requiring
his signature shall be addressed to and prepared in the following manner:

MR. ROGER S. LUMBIN, MPA
Provincial Officer
NCIP Davao de Oro Provincial Office

3. For information and guidance of all concerned.
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CRISTY C. EPE

Schools Division Superintendent

Incl.: As Stated.
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REPUBLIC OF THE PHILIPPINES
OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT
NATIONAL COMMISSION ON INDIGENOUS PEOPLES

Davao de Oro Provinciai Office

February 19, 2024
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Please be informed that pursuant to Memorandum No. 117 dated January 24, 2024
issued by the NCIP Chairperson, Jennifer Pia “Limpayen” Sibug-Las, the National
Commission on ndigenous Peoples (NCIP) Davao De Oro Provincial Office has ncew
Provincial Officer effective February 15, 2024, hence all communications will be
addressed to the following:

MR. ROGER S. LUMBIN, MPA
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NCIP Davao De Oro Provincial Office
Thank you for your continued support for the development of our Indigenous Peoples.

In the service of the Indigenous Peoples,

Provincial Officer

“Forging Partnership for rights-based Development of the Indigenous Peoples”

NCIP Provincial Office Bidg.,Capitol Comp.,Cabidianan, Nabunturan, Davao de Oro Province

Email Add.: NCIPCVP@GMAIL.COM

Contact No: TNT: 08435445380, Tel. No. 0848071326
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